
The	Woodstock	Inn.	
ARTHUR	B	WILDER,	MANAGER	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Woodstock,	Vermont,			Sept	7th	1898.	 	
My	dear	friend,	
	 Your	postal	of	the	2d	writing	me,	“should	you	wish	a	greater	number	of	the	
H.J.s	of	that	issue,	I	can	get	them	for	you.”	therefore	make	bold	to	ask	you,	to	send	me	
six	more	in	wrappers,	and	enclose	the	postage	for	the	first	six	copies,	and	for	six	
more;	when	we	meet	I	will	tell	you,	the	high	praise	from	all,	your	piece	has	received,	
but	what	I	wait	in	patience	for,	from	your	head	and	heart,	is	when	your	dear	hus’d	
and	self	see	it	all	(both	words	underlined	twice),	&	meet	the	Pres,	Dr.	Brandt	V.	B.	
Dixon.	I	hope	to	have	you	meet	my	dear	friend	Mrs	Dr	T.G.	Richardson,	who	joins	us	
here	on	the	12th,	and	will	go	to	N.Y.	with	us,	She	is	one	of	the	Vice	Regents	of	the	
Mount	Vernon	Asso’n	and	a	Principal	in	the	Women’s	Board	of	Missions,	and	must^	be	
in	Washington	the	first	of	October.		
	
verso	
I	do	want	you	to	see	her	while	in	New	York.	I	do	hope	you	have	had	some	relief	in	
the	weather,	it	has	been	fearful	everywhere,	the	great	heat	and	humidity.	I	am	glad	
to	know	your	dear	hus’d	bore	it	so	well	and	Mrs.	R_	also.	Mr	C,	sends	warm	greetings	
to	Mr.	P_	with	my	love	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 and	much	to	your	dear	self	
	 	 	 	 			 	 	 	 from	as	ever	Jo.LN	
	
	
Addressed	to:		
Mrs.	R.	F.	Putnam	
541	Third	Street,	
				Brooklyn,	

New	York.	
	


